
 
 

 
Public Notice and Posting 

City of Firebaugh 
 

Notice to the Public of the Self-Evaluation 
 
The City of Firebaugh, in collaboration with the City of Firebaugh Disability 
Advisory Committee,  is in the process of conducting an Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) self-evaluation and transition plan. Areas to be evaluated 
include facility and program accessibility, accommodations for individuals with 
disabilities, and administrative policies and procedures. 
 
Individuals who would like to provide input are invited to complete a survey. 
Surveys are available for organizations that represent individuals with disabilities, 
community members, employees, and other interested individuals who wish to 
participate in the evaluation. 
 
Your comments and opinions are important to us and will provide valuable 
information regarding how the City of Firebaugh can better accomodate 
individuals with disabilities. Surveys can be mailed to you or are available at: 
 
City of Firebaugh 
City Hall 
1133 “P” Street 
Firebaugh, CA 93622 
 
If you have questions or comments, or to request a survey be mailed to you, please 
contact Rita Lozano, Deputy City Clerk at (559) 659-2043, or email 
deputyclerk@ci.firebaugh.ca.us. Information regarding the Americans with 
Disabilities Act can be obtained from the ADA Coordinator, Laura Weyant, City 
Manager or online at http://www.ada.gov/. 
 
The City of Firebaugh complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, 
Public Law 101-336, which prohibits discrimination on the basis of disability. 


